
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  March 16, 2020 
  
To:  High school principals and youth ministers 
   
From:  Maggie Rousseau, Director, Disabilities Ministry 
 
Re: Toni’s Camp Retreat cancelled 

           
 
We continue to monitor new reports about COVID-19, also known as the 
coronavirus. Because many of our campers and volunteers fall into the 
classification of “vulnerable populations,” the archdiocesan Disabilities Ministry 
is cancelling this year’s Toni’s Camp Retreat, scheduled for May 1-3.    
 
All registered campers will have their payments refunded. Any volunteer who 
has already paid for bus transportation will also receive a refund. 
 
Please pray that God will be with all those who are sick, as well as caregivers 
and healthcare workers, during this difficult time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 404-920-7682 or 
mrousseau@archatl.com.  
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